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This erratum updates values in the second to last column of Appendix II Table A2-1 of the document 
posted to the Council eAgenda as “C1 Charter Management Options Analysis”. The update revises 
estimates in the originally published table and increases the total removal estimate for Area 2C in that 
column by 0.027 Mlb compared to the original table. 

All other estimates in Table A2-1 and all estimates in Table A2-2 remain unchanged. The update does not 
reflect any changes in methodology and does not change the application of these estimates to other 
alternative management measures. 

Table A2-1. 2C removal estimates under status quo regulations with variable reductions in effort (no 
change, 10% reduction, 40% reduction, proportional reduction estimated between 2020 forecast and 
2020 preliminary estimate) and estimated reduction in effort relative to 2020 forecast. 
Original 

Subarea 
Status Quo 

Effort 
10% Effort 
Reduction 

40% Effort 
Reduction 

Reduction 
based on 

2020 
projected vs. 

observed 

Estimated 
reduction 

from 2020 
forecast 

A 0.155 0.139 0.093 0.057 74.9% 
B 0.186 0.167 0.112 0.093 42.2% 
C 0.046 0.042 0.028 0.038 33.4% 
D 0.394 0.354 0.236 0.177 45.5% 
EF 0.107 0.096 0.064 0.037 68.8% 
G2C 0.139 0.125 0.083 0.067 49.3% 
Area 2C 1.026 0.923 0.616 0.468 54.4% 

Updated 

Subarea 
Status Quo 

Effort 
10% Effort 
Reduction 

40% Effort 
Reduction 

Reduction 
based on 

2020 
projected vs. 

observed 

Estimated 
reduction 

from 2020 
forecast 

A 0.155 0.139 0.093 0.039 74.9% 
B 0.186 0.167 0.112 0.108 42.2% 
C 0.046 0.042 0.028 0.031 33.4% 
D 0.394 0.354 0.236 0.214 45.5% 
EF 0.107 0.096 0.064 0.033 68.8% 
G2C 0.139 0.125 0.083 0.070 49.3% 
Area 2C 1.026 0.923 0.616 0.495 54.4% 
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